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CoRONAVIRUS (COVID-19)

As the world is impacted by the rapid spread of Coronavirus (COVID-19), University of
Maryland Medical System Health Plans (UMMSHP) shares the concern and is responding
with the following enhanced coverage to help during this time. The following
expanded coverage applies to University of Maryland Health Partners (UMHP) and
University of Maryland Health Advantage (UMHA).

All UMHP & UMHA Members

e Visits to diagnose and/or test for COVID-19 are covered
e Expanded telehealth visits/remote evaluations to include originating from the
members home or other secure location are covered

e Prior authorization is not required to be seen or treated (Office visit, urgent care,
emergency department)

e ALL member cost share to diagnose or test for COVID-19 will be waived (copays, co-
insurance and deductibles)

e Allow for early prescription refills at network pharmacies
e Coverage for non-participating providers will be processed as in-network

UMMSHP will continue to monitor this ongoing developing situation and be here for
support as you provide important health care services to our members.
Thank you for being a valued provider
For provider services, please continue contacting the health plan in the following ways:

UMMSHP Provider line at 410-779-9359, 800-730-8543, or
providers@ummshealthplans.com
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